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and the most advanced features. The goal of

SmartDraw was always to provide a solution to
MicrosoftÂ .Optical sensors are the most

important devices in optical communications and
fiber optics. The conventional optical sensor is
composed of a scatterer, a light source, a light
detector, and a signal analysis system. Typical
optical sensors such as optical fiber sensors are

compact and light weight devices. However, they
have one or more drawbacks such as a high cost,
high power consumption, and a large size. Hence,
there is a need for an optical sensor which solves

the above problem. The above information is
presented as background information only to
assist with an understanding of the present

disclosure. No determination has been made, and
no assertion is made, as to whether any of the
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above might be applicable as prior art with regard
to the present disclosure.Vibrational spectroscopy

and theoretical studies of the potential energy
surface of the first excited triplet state of the

phenol group. The potential energy surface of the
ground state and the first excited triplet state of
the phenol group has been investigated at the
coupled cluster singles and doubles level, in

conjunction with the aug-cc-pVQZ basis set. Then,
the new predicted potential energy surface has

been used to characterize the first triplet state of
phenol and to perform explicit calculations of high-

frequency out-of-plane bending motion. The
theoretical results show that this motion has a

large contribution, compared to phenol's ground
state. Potential energy curves in the PES of the
first triplet state are predicted to be localized in
the region where the ground state is non-stable.
This state exhibits a large anharmonicity due to
interaction with the first singlet and triplet states

of phenol.The present invention relates to a
composition of matter for use in lubricating oils.

More particularly, the present invention relates to
a composition of matter comprised of a

molybdenum dithiocarbamate-coated iron or
aluminum barstock. Bar stock used in the

crankcase of internal combustion engines is
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subjected to severe mechanical and thermal
stresses. On the one hand, the crankcase is

subjected to the high temperature and pressure
conditions present in the engine compartment

during operation. On the other hand, the
crankcase undergoes the substantial thermal and

mechanical stresses present in the
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260 more people, population of Kafue jumped

from 263 to 503 The population of Changabang
increased from 4,682 to 5,147 (CNN) Zambia is

still struggling to bring down its high HIV
prevalence, but the rate of growth in the HIV-
positive population is dropping. From July to
September, the population of the Kafue and

Changabang districts increased by 260 people,
jumping from 263 to 503. In January, the HIV
prevalence was just under 29%, said Youle

Nsibandze, head of the National AIDS and STI
Control Programme. "Even at 6.5 million people,
we have 290,000 people with HIV and what we

are trying to do is reduce that to 210,000. So the
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drop in the number of new infections is not
sustainable at 6.5 million people, and we are

looking to reduce the number as far as possible,"
said Nsibandze. The HIV prevalence in the

Kansanshiku region also dropped from 28% in
January, to 23% in September. The number of HIV-

positive people with TB dropped from 2,734 in
January to 2,502 in September. Read MoreJust as
a teaser: there will be prizes! The general public
will be allowed to take pictures of the workshop,
people will be able to send their choices for the

prizes to Tommy!! Best
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Download Smartdraw softwares: SmartDraw is a

professional diagramming application for
Windows. Users can create and customize their
own flowcharts, floor plans, and other diagrams,
using a visual and intuitive interface. SmartDraw
offers 3D perspective views, style editing, 3D..

The latest SmartDraw version 5 is the best
software for creating flowcharts, floor plans,

engineering diagrams, and all kinds of business
diagrams. This version of SmartDraw is available
with a 30 day trial version.. SmartDraw Pro is a

professional drawing software for Windows. Users
can create and customize their own flowcharts,

floor plans, and other diagrams, using a visual and
intuitive interface. SmartDraw Pro offers 3D

perspective views, style editing, 3D shapes, and..
The latest version of SmartDraw Pro is the best

software for creating flowcharts, floor plans,
engineering diagrams, and all kinds of business

diagrams. This version of SmartDraw Pro is
available with a 30 day trial version and a full..

SmartDraw Pro helps you quickly create
professional-quality floor plans, product-flow
diagrams, and other business and technical
diagrams using SmartDraw's professional

diagramming skills, an intuitive interface, and
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creative tools.. SmartDraw Pro X5 is a professional
diagramming and presentation application for

Windows. Users can create and customize their
own flowcharts, floor plans, diagrams, and other
business and technical diagrams using a visual
and intuitive interface. It.. Professional drawing

software that is perfect for business and technical
diagrams, flowcharts, floor plans, and more.

SmartDraw is the perfect tool to create flowcharts,
floor plans, business diagramming, technical
diagrams, and more.. SMARTDRAW PRO V5

8.01.00.0106 is the latest version of the best
software for creating flowcharts, floor plans,

engineering diagrams, and all kinds of business
diagrams. SmartDraw Pro can create flowcharts,

floor plans, and business diagrams and..
SmartDraw Pro X3 is a professional diagramming
and presentation application for Windows. Users
can create and customize their own flowcharts,

floor plans, and other business and technical
diagrams using a visual and intuitive interface. It

provides.. SmartDraw Professional V5 is a
professional diagramming application for

Windows. Users can create and customize their
own flowcharts, floor plans, diagrams, and other

business and
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